
Dear Families, 
 
I am incredibly thankful for UCP of 
the North Bay’s Bike and Swim Camp 
and the profound impact it has had 
on my son Nico. 
 
The program not only developed his physical skills but also boosted his confidence and 
independence. The dedicated staff created a supportive environment that made a real 
difference in Nico's life. Now, he can finally ride along with his older brothers. 
 
I wholeheartedly recommend 
UCPNB's bike camp to others 
seeking a transformative experience 
for their children. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jessica Somoff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To Support this and all the programs of UCP of the North Bay, CLICK HERE! 
 
 

 
 

https://ucpnb.networkforgood.com/projects/214403-2023-end-of-year-ask

